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'--""11101°- PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 1111111"--'

Our next Civic Club Meeting is Tuesday, April 7, 1987 at

the Garden Oaks Baptist Church, 3206 N. Shepherd at 7:00 p.m.

We will reorganize the Beautification Committee and make

plans for our Spring picnic in May. Come join in our efforts

and share your ideas with us.

Saturday, April 4th, 1987 is the election day for the

District I seat on the Houston Independent School District's

Board of Trustees. This seat represents the Garden Oaks

residences. The winner of the election will finish out Ray

Morrison's term, which is the rest of 1987 and all of 1988

and 1989. This period is crucial as the School Board deals

with Houston's economic situation and the transition period

in the administration of the new Superintendent, Joan

Raymond.

A healthy school district is important to all of us in

Garden Oaks. In addition to managing the public school

system, important decisions are made which directly affect

our property values and the tax rates we pay.

In order to elect someone who is responsive to our

community's needs, each of us should vote. A big turnout

could make a decisive mandate and possibly save the cost of a

run off election. The seven candidates are as follows:

Clifford R. McBride, Ginia Wray Wright, Jean Rote

Schmid, Louis R. Cano, James L. Novarro, Brian E.

Boyd and Thomas Kelly.

Vote on Saturday, April 4th, 1987 at your regular

polling place or vote absentee at Black Middle School, 1575

Chantilly, between 8:30 and 4:30 on school days between March

16th and March 30th, 1987, in the auditorium.

So don't forget to vote, and I hope to see you at the
next Civic Club Meeting.

Grace Blair, President








